
Booster Club Meeting 

September 7, 2017 

 

Attendance:  Eric Moskow, Jodi Schwedes, Michele Kretsch,  Mandy King, John 

Goodson, Sue Smith, Jamie Frank, Amy Burns, Diane Schulman, and  Nancie 

Romano. 

 

Meeting called to order at 7:00pm 

 

Minutes:  Sue approved the minutes from the August meeting and Mandy 

seconded it.  All other members approved the minutes.   

 

Treasurer’s Report:  Our cash on hand is 41, 845.18.  Sue made a motion to 

approve the treasurer’s report and Mandy seconded it.  All other members 

approved the minutes. 

 

Athletic Report:  John reported that there was an article in the school newspaper 

called the Rampage.  The Hurricane relief money raised was around 700.00.  Most 

of this was collected at the football game.  John shared a picture of what the 

banners would look like that would be hung in the gym for team recognition for 

league, section, regional, and state championships.  The coaches meeting for the 

winter sports is 10/26/17.   

 

 

Logo:  Mandy was unable to work the table at the HS open house.  The middle 

school curriculum night was successful for logo sales.  Nancie and Mandy set up a 

table and raised about 700.00 from the two nights.   

 

Senior Banquet:  Eric discussed options for the senior banquet.  We will discuss 

this at length at our November meeting.   

 

 

Score Board:  The score board on field 4 is broken and needs to be replaced.  We 

can get through the fall season with a temporary board.   

 



 

Fund the Red Rams:   The color run is all organized.  The color run is October 29, 

2017.   They already have registrations.  Many people sign up last minute.  Amy 

has had a lot of cooperation from the coaches and other businesses.  Continue to 

encourage participation from the high school students.  There will be plenty of 

activities for students to take part in.  The fashion show will be March 11, 2017.  

The committee is looking into other ideas like “follow your team” and taping 

games and having relatives pay a fee to watch a game.  Nancie will send a blast to 

parent representatives about the color run.   

 

 

Diane made a motion to adjourn the meeting and Sue seconded it.  Meeting was 

adjourned at 8:08pm.  

 

Our next meeting will be October 5, 2017 at 7:00pm.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


